
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                
                     RGCET/CIR/2019-20/35             

                                                 25.09.2019 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

 All the B.Tech (EEE) II, III & IV year students are requested to pay an amount of Rs.200/- 

towards the inauguration of “EEE students Association” (EESA) to their department 

HOD through their Faculty coordinators. The amount collected may be deposited to 

RGCET Accounts Department and necessary advance may be withdrawn for meeting out 

the expenses of the function.  

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE 
9. The Scholarship / Records Section 
10. The Placement officer  
11. The NSS Programme Officer 
12. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
13. The File 


